
Applicant Disclosure of Potential or Actual Conflicts of Interest 

As an applicant for employment at Neighborhood House, we ask that you let us know if you have 

any conflicts of interests.  Examples of conflicts of interests could include: 

 My brother works at Neighborhood House and might be the supervisor for a 

position I’m applying for. 

 I previously worked for the Human Services Department at the City of Seattle and 

managed the contract with Neighborhood House. 

 I own a business that sells goods or services to Neighborhood House. 

A Conflict of Interest does not necessarily prevent you from taking a position with Neighborhood 

House.   Many times the conflict can be accommodated.   What’s important is to disclose the 

conflict of interest.    

If you think you have a conflict of interest, contact our Human Resource Department at 

nhjobs@nhwa.org.  
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